
 

 
 

JUNE 28, 2025 

AMBER, 

 

I am writing to announce my resignation from the Fourth of July Committee effective July 5, 2025 

It has been a pleasure working with the committee and city staff, but I need to step down due to scheduling 
conflicts and work responsibilities. 

Thank you for allowing me to participate these past years. 

All the best, 

RANDY LOPEZ 

UNCOMMON GOOD 
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